
 

 
 
 
 

 
We are pleased to introduce to you a new School Nurse. Ms June Engebretsen has 
joined us this month. She will be available at GIS on Mondays and Wednesdays 
and will primarily focus on students from Grade 1 to Grade 6 (PYP) whereas Ms 
Ingrid Julie Stadtler, who will continue working at GIS, will work with students 
from Grade 7 to Grade 10 (MYP). You can find both nurses´ contact details at the 
end of this newsletter. 
 
 

 
Testing for Covid-19 has become part of our life now. The Norwegian Institute of 
Public Health has recently issued guidelines for people who take the test. You can 
find more details here. The information is available in English and Norwegian.  
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In addition, please find attached to this newsletter leaflets in both languages, 
which outline the new requirements. 
 
Finally, please find below information we have received from Gjøvik kommune: 
 

 
 

 
We are pleased to invite Grade 10 students and parents to an information evening 
with Ms Tone Breivik, a counsellor at Gjøvik High School, who will present all 

Information evening for Grade 10 students 
and parents: REMINDER 



options available to students completing Grade 10 in Norway. The session will 
take place at GIS on 30 November from 5:00pm to 6:30pm in our library.  
 
In addition, Grade 10 students and parents are invited to participate in a digital 
meeting organized by Karriere Oppland Gjøvikregionen with a focus on education 
at high school level. Attached to this newsletter is an invitation with more detailed 
information. The organizers would be grateful if the participants could send in 
their questions in advance. Please email your questions to Mr Armanski by 26 
November. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar  sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
Nurse (MYP)         Ingrid Julie Stadtler  Ingrid-Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no 

             Tel. 903 65 394 
 
Nurse  (PYP)  June Engebretsen   June.Engebretsen@gjovik.kommune.no  
       Tel. 46 95 13 24 
 

Covid-19 testing      Gjøvik Town Hall                 Tel. 61 15 89 11 

 

School support contact details 
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